
 
 
 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/326                                                                                                     18.07.2025                                   
 
 
 
To, 
All Members of Plexconcil / 
COA Members 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings! 

 

Subject: Regarding members inputs on NTB Issues with regard to WANA and GCC countries 
 
 
We wish to inform you that FT (WANA) Division, Department of Commerce is seeking inputs on the 
updated status on all Non-Tariff Barriers (NTBs) / Sanitary and Phytosanitary (SPS) issues pertaining 
to WANA (West Asia and North Africa) and GCC (Gulf Cooperation Council) countries in the format 
provided below: 
 

Country Product NTB description Remark 

    

    

 

You are requested to provide the information to the undersigned at 
bharti@plexconcil.org latest by 22.07.2025 to facilitate timely compilation and 
necessary action. 
  
  
Best regards 
  
Bharti Parave 
Dy. Director 
Plexconcil 
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